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External Email

Puget Sound Energy needs to budget for, buy and install stainless steel 5G protective meter
guards on all of its meters for all of its customers immefiately. The public is widely
misinformed regarding the poor health issues and 5G technology.

I urge the UTC to modify the proposed plan to include the provision of such protective
measures!

Sincerely,
Deborah Stuart

PS Please include me in your mailing lists and notify me of future open meetings.
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